OHAP BULLETIN

1/27/2025

Please be advised that although H Line will be down on a rotating basis, job bids will continue to be
posted regularly. We encourage you to check for new job bids each week. To stay updated, you may
consider stopping by the Plant, reaching out to your representative, or reviewing the weekly bulletin
for any bids that may interest you. We must keep the bidding process moving forward and are unable
to delay posting job bids. We appreciate your attention to this matter.

JOB BIDS

The following jobs will be posted Tuesday 1/28/2025 at 9 am until Friday 1/31/2025 at 9 am:

OH-4571 Paint Repair 1 Req. 2nd Paint

OH-4572 General Utility 1 Req. 2nd Paint

OH-4573 Inspector Final Line Utility 1 Req. 3rd Torque

OH-4574 Team Leader 1 Req. 2nd  Trim

OH-4575  Industrial Lift Truck 1 Req. 3rd MP&L
UPDATES

This week we will see lower production numbers and shorter hours than normal in most areas. This is
due to a late material delivery from one our suppliers. Note some areas may work longer hours
during this time (pre-delivery, garage etc) As always this is subject to change.

On Tuesday January 21, 2025, your bargaining team started negotiations with the company.
Please have patience with us as we are working to secure our membership a new local agreement,
and may need extra time to respond and address concerns.



